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I have made every effort to address your concerns regarding consistency with other
state laws. However, | did not draft sub. (3) (f) in your materials concerning additional
testing because it appears to conflict with s. 167.35 (2) (g) and the last sentence of s.
167.35 (3) (e), and I did not understand what situation it is trying to address. If you
still want this language, please call me at the number below to discuss it further.

The second sentence in s. 167.35 (10) (a) is necessary to address the situation where
New York law is amended. Wisconsin law cannot automatically amend itself whenever
New York law changes.

Mary Gibson—-Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone: (608) 267-3215



